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Administration Message 
 
Dear Canyon View Patrons, 
 
We are well into the new school year and it has been great to be back at school 
learning together. Canyon View exists as a place for students to come and learn 
things that will help them lead fulfilling lives. I love visiting classrooms and seeing 
evidence of learning take place. I love seeing our students’ faces as looks of 
confusion transform into looks of understanding. I love seeing kids try difficult 
things and fail without giving up until they have mastered that difficult skill. 
Everyday hundreds of students are having these learning moments at Canyon 
View. Our mission is to make learning happen for more students more often.  
Every member of our Canyon View community has a role in ensuring student 
learning. Our role as faculty and staff is to remove barriers to learning that exist. 
We are proud of the work put in by Ms. Damarjian, Ms. Kent, and others to run a 
food pantry at Canyon View. They recognized that students can’t learn when they 
are hungry so they removed that barrier by providing healthy snacks for our 
students. Ms. Hoyal, Ms. Caldwell, and Mr. Gomez put in a lot of work to 
successfully implement our 1:1 chromebook initiative this year. We hope this will 
provide access to high quality learning experiences for all our students regardless 
of their circumstances. All of our teachers spend hours each week outside of class 
time collaborating together to improve their teaching so that our kids are sure to 
have a highly-trained teacher. Our teachers are experts at identifying barriers to 
learning that exist for individual students and supporting them until they master 
the essential concepts for their classes. We look forward to a successful year 
removing barriers to learning here at Canyon View! 
 
Sincerely, 
Grant Cotterell, Assistant Principal 
 
 
 

 
 

PRINCIPAL: Wade Lott 
ADDRESS: 655 E 950 N 
Orem, UT 84097 
OFFICE: (801) 610-8130 
ATTENDANCE: (801) 610-8131 
COUNSELING: (801) 610-8132 
Fax: (801) 227-8706 
HOMEPAGE:  
canyonview.alpineschools.org 
 

Oct 1- Rivers 
Oct 6- Retake Picture Day 
Oct 6- Choir Practice 12:40 pm 
Oct 7- Fall Choir Concert 
Oct 11- SCC Meeting 
Oct 11 & 12- 8th Grade Vision 
Screening 

Oct 13- 1st Term Ends 
Minimal Day 7:45-11:15 am 
Oct 14 & 15- Fall Break (no school) 
Oct 18- Teacher Prof Development 
 (no school) 
Oct 25- PTA Meeting  
Oct 31- Halloween 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

🎃🎃 October 🎃🎃 
Hey Falcons! Our school dance was a success and we had so much fun putting it 
on. Get ready for spooky season with our fun activities coming up! 👻👻 From 

October 25 - October 29 we will be having the Great Ghost Hunt! Keep your 
eyes out for ghosts around the school!  On October 29 we will also be having a 
costume contest! Sign up using the QR code below and wear your costume to  

                   

 

school that day. We will be holding the costume contest during 
advisory, and remember your costume still has to follow the 

school dress code. We are so excited for this October season! 
  

10/13 BELL SCHEDULE  
Warning Bell 7:40 
A1- 7:45-8:25 
Announcements- 8:25-8:30 
A2- 8:35-9:15 
A3- 9:20-10:00 
A4- 10:05-10:45 
Lunch- 10:45-11:15 
 



         

 

 

                                                                                

 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FCCLA (the Family Career and Community 
Leaders of America) will be meeting on the 1st 
and 3rd Thursdays of each month in Room 122.   

*2:20-3:00pm  
This year we will be focusing a lot on 

community service!  
All are invited! 

See Ms. Jones for an application. 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from CVJH 
Administration 
 
Please remember that Skyward is a great way to monitor 
your child’s progress and work completion. If you need 
a username/password reminder, you can contact the 
counseling office and they can assist you with that 
information. You should also be hearing from teachers 
if they have concerns for your child at this point. If you 
have questions, concerns, email the teacher and cc Mr. 
Lott H-M, Mr. May A-G or Mr. Cotterell N-Z. You can 
also cc your student’s counselor. Mr. Sears A-FI, Mr. 
Lyman FL-MAN, Mrs. Evans MAP-PA or Mrs. Elmer 
PE-Z.  
 
Mr. Lott wlott@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. Cotterell gcotterell@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. May mikemay@alpinedistrict.org 
 
Mr. Sears wsears@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. Lyman jlyman@alpinedistrict.org 
Mrs. Elmer helmer@alpinedistrict.org 
Ms. Evans susanevans@alpinedistrict.org 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are so grateful for the generous donations from parents and 
community members who have helped to make our pantry a success! We 
are open on Mondays and Fridays after school from 2:20-2:50. 
Elementary students are also welcome to visit our pantry during our open 
hours. Additionally, snacks are available in between classes in several 
locations including the front office and counseling office. 
 
We are always accepting more donations. Our biggest needs are snack 
items for our hangry bags. We also could always use the following: 
ramen, Cup Noodle, mac and cheese, cereal, fruit cups, Capri Suns, 
string cheese, yogurt, rice crispy treats, etc.) deodorant, laundry 
detergent. Or if you prefer you can donate cash by going to the Canyon 
View website https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/ and click on “Donate 
to a CVJH Program” in the upper right hand corner and write “Pantry” in 
the notes. Thank you again for all your support! 
 

 

 

 

9th Grade RIVERS 
Field Trip 

On Friday, October 1st the entire 9th grade will be 
attending a field trip to South Fork Park up the Provo 
Canyon. This is an awesome experience that allows 
students to study the river through the lens of multiple 
content areas.  
 
 

 Student of the Month 

Kyle Lindsay 
Ayden Newman 

Bethany Mendoza 
Velasco Brisa Solis 

 

mailto:helmer@alpinedistrict.org
https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/


 
 
                                     

            
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          
 
 
 
                                                                                                        

       
 
 

                                
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 

CVJH School  
Security & Visitor Check 

In/Check Out 
Procedures  

 
If you need to check out your student, please come prepared 
to show your driver’s license. We cannot let students go until 
we verify you. If students are coming back to school, they can 
check themselves in on the computers provided. 
 
If your student will be coming late to school, please send 
them with a note signed by you.  
 
SCHOOL SECURITY MEASURES & VISITOR 
PROCEDURES:  
All but the main entrance doors will remain locked during 
the school day and all visitors, will need to use the buzz-in 
entry system. Once inside, visitors may be required to show 
photo identification, and sign in to obtain a visitor’s pass. 

 

PLAYOFFS: FEBRUARY 8-13TH 

 

 
 
 

 

CANYON VIEW JR. HIGH 
School Community Council 

 
 
 

The School Community council is responsible to evaluate their 
schools greatest academic need and create the School 
Improvement Plan to determine the use of the LAND Trust 
monies awarded to their school. Parents, faculty, staff, and 
community members are invited to attend and join the council, 
and are encouraged to participate in all meetings throughout 
the school year. 
 
 
 

School Community Council Meetings 
We invite you to attend the Canyon View Junior High SCC 
meetings to learn about our school’s greatest academic needs, 
our School Improvement Plan, and how to best use our LAND 
Trust funds. You have a voice! Together we can make a 
positive difference in the education of our children! 

 
 
 
 
 

2021-2022 CVJH SCC  
MEETING SCHEDULE 

 

All meetings will be held at 2:45 pm in room 109  
 

 

‘STUDENT FEE PAYMENT OPTIONS 

 
 

Each student assess fees 
 
 
 
 

ONLINE PAYMENT:     Fast and Easy! 

 
 

Student fees can be paid online at:  www.myschoolfees.com 

·         You will need to pay ALL school fees before you can play        
·         Pay online at MySchoolFees.com 
    o   Connect to www.MySchoolFees.com 
    o   Login using your E-Mail or Create an Account 
    o   Select your student using Student Id 
    o   Select Show Required Registration Fees 
    o   Select Add All Required Items to Cart 
    o   If you would like to purchase an optional Yearbook or PE Clothes,     
Select Show Optional Registration Fees. 
    o   The Funds will be deposited at the school and you will receive an E-Mail 
Receipt 
 
 

MAIL-IN PAYMENT: 
                Canyon View Jr High        
                655 E 950 N 
                Orem, UT 84097 
 Please indicate your student’s name and ID Number on the check. 

 
 

 QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS:                                  * 

• If you are unable to pay school fees at this time, you may download the 
Fee Waiver application on our Canyon View Jr. High webpage 
at  https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/financial-office/     Fee Waiver is 
an application process based on income.  Please return fee waiver and 
supporting documentation to the finance office ASAP for approval.  A 
new Fee Waiver must be filled out at the beginning of each school 
year. 

• Please call the financial office between the hours of 7:30am – 3:00pm  
• Call Mrs. Bulkley at 801-610-8130 x 757. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
https://alpineschools.org/ 
 
 

 
 
 

https://alpineschools.org/returntolea
rn/ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ASD HEALTH AND  
WELL-BEING 

 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/alpinedistric
t.org/healthandwell-being/home 
 
 

 
September 13, 2021                     
October 11, 2021 
November 8, 2021 
January 10, 2022 
 

February 14, 2022 
March 21, 2022 
April 11, 2022 

http://www.myschoolfees.com/
http://www.myschoolfees.com/
https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/financial-office/
https://alpineschools.org/
https://alpineschools.org/returntolearn/
https://alpineschools.org/returntolearn/
https://sites.google.com/alpinedistrict.org/healthandwell-being/home
https://sites.google.com/alpinedistrict.org/healthandwell-being/home


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             
                  Canyon View Jr. High 

 
 
 

 
 
Counselor Message: The Utah Opportunity Scholarship has replaced the 
Regent Scholarship 
 

• This scholarship is straightforward and goes to every student who meets 
the following 4 requirements 

• (1) Earn a 3.3 cumulative high school GPA 
• (2) Complete 3 advanced courses 

o Complete 1 Advanced Placement (AP), International 
Baccalaureate (IB), or Concurrent Enrollment (CE) course 
in each of the core areas of high school graduation: 

 math,  
 science, and 
 language arts 

• (3) Complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 
• (4) Graduate from a Utah high school 
• The Opportunity Scholarship can be used at Dixie State University, Salt 

Lake Community College, Snow College, Southern Utah University, 
Utah State University, Utah Valley University, University of Utah, Weber 
State University and the following private, non-profit institutions in Utah: 
Brigham Young University (Provo), Ensign College, Westminster 
College, and Western Governors University. 

• The "Opportunity Scholarship" is not needs based. There is a needs based 
scholarship called the "Utah Promise Scholarship". 

• For more information on this and other Utah scholarships please visit 
https://ushe.edu/state-scholarships-aid/ or speak with a cvjh counselor. 
 

CVJH Counselors 
Wayne Sears (A-FI)   
John Lyman (FL - MAN)   
Susan Evans (MAP - PA)  
Heidi Elmer (PE - Z)     

 
 

 

 
 
  

 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Ballroom Dance 
 
 

Oak Canyon Jr High is inviting Canyon View students to join their 
after-school Ballroom Team! Our director will be Michelle 
Haymond, a well-known dance educator in the community, who 
will be assisted by Oak Canyon alum and THS Dance Sterling 
Scholar, Blake Fox.  
 

• The team will go to competitions and do 
performances.  

• Classes will be Mondays  2:25 - 3:25 and 
Wednesdays 12:25 - 1:25 at Oak Canyon Jr 
High.   

• We will start 10min after school ends but it is 
ok if students are a little late traveling from 
CVJr.  

• Ladies - It is best if you recruit a man to join 
Ballroom and guarantee yourself a spot on the 
team. Otherwise, you may very likely be on a 
waiting list.  There is a place in the registration 
form to put the name of the recruited man and 
vice versa. 

• Register online at OakCanyonBallroom.com   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

https://ushe.edu/state-scholarships-aid/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-_2BdZKKvUSVfvUkkQpl3Q%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi7BLpP0QdaHR0cDovL29ha2NhbnlvbmJhbGxyb29tLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEIad8KYQiXExJSFG1pY2hlbGxlQGhheW1vbmQub3JnWAQAAAAB


 
 

 
  

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

  PTSA 
 every child. one voice. 
 
 
 
 

Everyone is welcome to attend 
our monthly PTSA meeting the 
last Monday of the month at 
12:15. We would love your input 
and ideas. You can email Lindsey 
Ramage 
lindseyramage@gmail.com, if 
there is anything you would like to 
add to our meeting agenda. 

 

  

 CVJH Cross Country 

 

 

 
 

The PTA will be selling 2 
slices of pizza/chips and 
water bottles for $5. We will 
have 100 per lunch for sale.  
 
Cash only  
 

 
 
 
 

We have had a wonderful start to our Cross Country Season. At our first meet we had 3 of our athletes 
place. 1st place for 8th grade girls Gabbi Garside 13:12.  3rd place for 7th grade girls Ashlyn Embly 13:39. 
3rd place for 7th grade boys Brigham Beus 13:36.  At our second meet we 4 of our athletes place. Gabbi 
Garside 3rd 8th grade girls 12:52, Ashlyn Embly 2nd 7th grade girls 13:58, Rosie Olsen 4th 7th grade girls 
15:18, and Brigham Beus 4th place 7th grade boys 12:49. We are proud of our whole team! Go Falcons! 
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